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SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT   
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PY2019 ACTION PLAN 
 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2020 
6:55 P.M. 

 
 
The City of Kent will hold the second of two required public hearings on Wednesday, November 4, 2020 
at 6:55 p.m. for a proposed Substantial Amendment to the Community Development Block Grant 
(CDBG) PY2019 Annual Action Plan, as required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD), for the allocation of Community Development Block Grant Coronavirus (CDBG-
CV) Round 3 funding awarded to the City of Kent under the authority of the Coronavirus Aid, Relief and 
Economic Security Act (CARES Act).  The hearing provides the City with the opportunity to present the 
public with information regarding the special allocation of 162,666.00 in CDBG-CV Round 3 funds, 
including information on HUD’s guidance regarding the overall objectives of the CARES Act and 
CDBG-CV funding and the types of eligible activities that may be funded with the additional allocation.   
The public hearing will have time allotted for comments and questions from the public regarding 
proposed objectives and activities the City should consider regarding programming and uses for the 
CDBG-CV funding. 
 
The Public Hearing will be held virtually online on Wednesday, November 4, 2020 at 6:55 p.m. and 
will be broadcast live on the City of Kent’s YouTube Channel. A link to view this meeting can be found 
on the City of Kent’s calendar located at www.kentohio.org.  Any person interested in being heard on the 
subject matter shall be afforded the opportunity at the time and place set forth above. Please contact the 
Clerk of Council if you wish to participate in this public hearing by calling (330) 676-7555 or by emailing 
councilclerk@kent-ohio.org. 
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